INTRODUCING the Kids of STEEL Program
2014-2015

Dear Parent/Guardian,

We are excited to announce another year working with the Pittsburgh Marathon to bring
you the Kids of STEEL program! This year’s race date is May 2, 2015.

The primary features of the Kids of Steel program include:

e Students will have 18 weeks to complete 26.2 miles, with their final mile being the
Toyota of Pittsburgh Kids Marathon. This 18-week program will begin the week of
January 5, 2015.

¢ Kids are encouraged to make healthier food choices by tasting, studying, and sharing
with their family different nutritious foods.

Kids of STEEL is open to children in grades K-6t. For your child to participate in Kids of
STEEL and the Toyota of Pittsburgh Kids Marathon, please visit
www.pittsburghmarathon.com to register your child online. The fee is $20.00 to
register up to race day. Please note that the Kids Marathon has sold out in the past few
years and race weekend registration was not available. One adult per child may register to

run for free, each additional adult per child costs $10.00.

If your child is able to participle in the Kids of STEEL race, please send back the bottom
portion of this letter. Your child will be entered to win a FREE ENTRY for the race. The
drawing will be held December 5t. Please wait to register until after the drawing.
There will be two winners for a FREE ENTRY!

If you are interested, please return the slip below and wait until after December 5t to
register to see if your child has won a free entry for race day! Feel free to email with any
questions. We look forward to having your child and family involved with Kids of STEEL
this year!!

Sincerely,

Kimberly DeSalvo Greg Marquis

4t Grade Teacher Assistant Principal

desalvok@pt-sd.org marquisg@pt-sd.org

McMurray Elementary School McMurray Elementary School

YES! My child, is interested in running

the Toyota Kids of STEEL Marathon on May 2, 2015! (Please print first and last name.)

Drawing for a free entry will be held December 5% during the morning
announcements. Please return this slip to Mrs. DeSalvo in room 311 before
December 5t! GOOD LUCK!




